
DRIVER'S SCHOOL
There will be a Driver's school

on June 13, at TH-3. Cost should be
about $10 ($7 for members). What's
needed are workers and instructors.
Come to next general membership
meeting and find out more.

SOLO I
Solo I should be coming back

this summer (maybe in July) as soon
as the track management caves in to
the drag boys and repaves the return
road.

LIVE BY THE RULES
Yes, now you can live by the

1982 rules for Solo events. Orders
are now being taken for this mighty
tome. Come to the next G.l.1.meet-
ing for more info.

G .M. MEETINGS

As a reminder, general member-
ship meetings are held on the second
thursday of the month (except when
noted in the monthly newsletter) at
the Waikiki Yacht Club, 7:30 pm.
Please sign the guest book as being
the guest of Gil Budar (not SCCA).

THANKS

Thanks go out this month to Bob
Laird for securin~ Solo I and Safety
Steward licenses (which will be •
needed for the '83 Solo II season).

Thanks also to Stephan and
Baudine Ma, Bruce Adams, Ed Kemper
and his Wife, Perry Tong, and cute
chick Linda Shaw (from the Triumph
club) who, together with Bob Vincen~
were a.bleto raise $175 at the March
swap meet. Quote Bob, "let's do it
again soon".

OFFICIAL
The following persons have been

licensed by National as Solo I Flat
Track Safety Stewards for 1982:

Bruce Adams
Ed Bell
Peter Chung
Stephan Ma
Pat Sims
Jaije Wong

These licenses are good for 1982
~d to be renewed evidence must be
shown of working in such a position
at races. Solo II events will re-
quire a Solo Safety Steward in '83.

Brian McCanon has been issued
a National Scrutineer's license for
'82. Bruce Adams has also been
issued a National Field Staff Solo
I & II Solo Safety Steward Seminar
Instructor's license. Vfuichbrings
us to our next topic •••

HELP
Any persons having slides of

any of our races and dont mind
loaning them out for a while are
asked to contact Bruce Adams as he
needs them for a safety steward
seminar. Also, Bruce asks that any-
one with Brian McCanon's address in
Europe please let him know as he
has Brian's Scrutineer's license.


